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Tuesday 20th February
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of next term’s two Science topics (Living Things and their Habitats and Life Cycles), we are hoping to take the children on a trip to Chester Zoo. The visit and activities during the day will extend the learning in the unit and add real-life context to the curriculum. We also hope this trip will provide inspiration as the children will be completing related work in English, Guided Reading and Computing.
The trip will take place on Thursday 18th April. To ensure we take advantage of the full experience, we will be leaving school at 9.00am and we will be arriving back at approximately 6.00pm. Therefore, children will need to come to school at 8.30am for an 8.45am registration.
Children will need to wear school uniform with comfortable footwear (trainers) and bring a waterproof coat. They will require a packed lunch with a water bottle, plus extra snacks for the long day. If your child is on Free School Meals, this will be sorted and provided for your child for the trip.
To enable this trip to go ahead we will require a voluntary contribution of £30.00.  This is a voluntary contribution however if insufficient funds are received then the trip will not go ahead. A payment plan will be set up on ParentPay if you wish to pay this way along with providing consent for your child.

This is intended to be a WOW trip for all Year 5 children alongside inspiring their learning and work. Chester Zoo admission for children is usually £26 for an entrance ticket alone whereas the admission cost for NJS includes a learning workshop (Habitats All Around the World) on site as well as return coach travel for the children. 
If you have any questions, please speak to Mr Marsh at the earliest opportunity.  

Thank you for your continued support,
Mr Marsh, Mrs Jukes and Mr Parker

